Delaware Valley School District

DELAWARE VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL

258 Routes 6 & 209, Milford, PA 18337-9454 Phone: 570-296-1830 - Fax: 570-296-3162

Dr. Peter Ioppolo Principal Dr. Nathan Kroptavich Assistant Principal

April 4th, 2024

Dear DVMS students and families,

We are excited to offer the following end-of-year activities for students on Monday, June 3rd (Rain date of Tuesday, June 4th):

- 6th & 7th Grade Field Day
- 8th Grade Field Trip to Costa's Family Fun Park

Participation in these end-of-year activities is a privilege earned by students who have demonstrated satisfactory academic progress, good attendance, and good citizenship. Please see the following information from page 25 of the Delaware Valley Middle School Student Handbook:

Activities

Participation in school activities, such as intramurals, class trips, interscholastic sports, yearbook, or drama is a privilege. Students should remember that inappropriate behavior, failing grades or illegal absences could remove this privilege.

Students who are at risk of failing, have excessive unexcused absences or tardies, or have multiple or major disciplinary referrals may lose the privilege of attending these activities. Students will be notified by May 29th if they will not be allowed to participate in either activity, and they will participate in a study hall environment for the entire school day.

Nathan Kroptavich, Ed.D.

Martin Krotan

Assistant Principal